
We are looking forward to you 
visiting our school to meet your 
new teacher and see your new 

class. 

Visit Date:

Visit Time: 

Dear

ASH 1



All About Reception at 
Alwyn Infant School 



It’s time for you to come to 
Big School 

How exciting! 

Take a look at all of the wonderful 
things in Little Alwyn and your new 

class. 



You are in Ash Class.  Meet 
your new reception teacher! 

And my name is 
Mrs McKeown



This is Little Alwyn.  
Can you remember which class you are in? This is 
where you will come on your first day in Reception.

Please note that throughout the year, we may move children into a 
different class, if we feel that it is in their best interest.

Ash Elm Oak



This is your cloakroom-Ash Class

When you arrive on your first day, your grown-up will 
help you to find your peg with your name on it.  You can 
hang your coat and spare change of clothes on your peg. 



In the classroom you will put your book 
bag in a tray with your name on it.   



You will bring in your water bottle and put it 
on the trolley in the classroom.  If you bring 
in a packed lunch from home, you can put this 
on the trolley as well.



Wow, look at your new classroom!
There are lots of things to do



We have toilets and sinks just the right size for you. 
Practice going to the toilet on your own during the 
summer, so that when you come to school you can go to 
the toilet all by yourself.   



This is our garden.  Look at all the 
toys you can play with.

What will you build 
with these blocks? A 

house, or maybe a 
castle? 

You can see 
everything from 
the top of our 
climbing frame!

We have bikes, 
scooters and 
go-carts in 
reception.



We have a mud 
kitchen to play in.  

You can cook a 
gooey pie, or dig 
for worms.  We 

have lots of wellies 
for you to use. 

All aboard.  We are 
going on an adventure! 

Tickets please!



We have a woodland to build 
dens and hunt for mini-

beasts and a sensory garden 
to learn about plants.



Snacks in reception

We provide a snack 
during the morning 

with milk and a fresh 
piece of fruit or 

vegetable.  If you 
don’t like milk you can 
have some water from 

your water bottle. 



We have our lunch in our 
classrooms.

You can have a lovely hot lunch or 
bring a packed lunch.  There will 
be lots of grown-ups to help you. 



We also use the hall for dancing 
and playing sport.



Who else will you see in Big 
Alwyn?



This is Mr Hyatt. He 
is the Executive 
Headteacher.  This 
means that he is in 
charge of both 
Alwyn and
Courthouse Schools. 

Miss Grierson is the 
Head of School.  
This means that she 
is in charge of 
Alwyn. 



This is 
Mrs McCarthy. 
She looks after 
the school office. 

On a Thursday and 
Friday, Mrs Brennan 
works in the office as 
well!



In Reception you will spend lots of time playing 
with toys and new friends. We will read lots of 
books and play games together.  We will learn 
about each other and how things work in Little 
Alwyn.

We know you might be a 
bit nervous about your 
first day in Reception, 
but we are all very 
friendly and we are 
really excited to meet 
you all! 



We hope that you have a 
wonderful summer. 

See you in September! 
☺


